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February 9, 2023 

 
SUBMITTED VIA THE ONLINE PORTAL ONLY AT  

https://appengine.egov.com/apps/me/maine/ag/reportingform 

 
Aaron Frey 

Office of the Attorney General 

Consumer Protection Division 

111 Sewall Street, 6th Floor                       

Augusta, ME 04330 

 
Re: Stratford University – Supplemental Security Breach Notification  

  

Dear Mr. Frey: 

  

We are writing on behalf of our client, Stratford University (“Stratford”). Stratford’s prior notice to 

your office miscalculated the total number of impacted individuals due to a clerical error. Stratford believes 

the correct total number of potentially impacted individuals is seventy-eight thousand eight hundred ninety-

four (78,894). The number of potentially impacted Maine residents remains the same. 

Please note that notifications were sent previously to the potentially impacted individuals (Stratford 

provided a copy of the letter sent to the potentially impacted individuals in the prior notice to your office), 

and this notice is solely intended to provide the accurate number of potentially impacted people.1 

 

If you have any questions or wish to discuss this event further, please do not hesitate to call me on my 

direct dial (410) 456-2741 or email me at spollock@mcdonaldhopkins.com. 

 

 

Sincerely Yours,  

  

  

 

 

 

 

Spencer S. Pollock, Esq., CIPP/US, CIPM   

 

                                                 
1 By providing this notice, Stratford does not waive any rights or defenses regarding the applicability of Maine law, the applicability of the Maine 

data event notification statute, or personal jurisdiction. 
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